From: Denyse Morrissey

To: Jennifer Willoughby; Carey Holmes

Subject: FW: Status of OPP Detachment Board Proposal - Dufferin OPP Detachment
Date: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 12:22:02 PM
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From: Mark Early <mark.early@townofmono.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 11:51 AM

To: Meghan Townsend <mtownsend@townofgrandvalley.ca>; nmartin@amaranth.ca; Denise
Holmes <dholmes@melancthontownship.ca>; tatkinson@mulmur.ca; sstone@eastgarafraxa.ca;
ebrennan@orangeville.ca; Denyse Morrissey <dmorrissey@shelburne.ca>; Fred Simpson
<fred.simpson@townofmono.com>

Subject: Status of OPP Detachment Board Proposal - Dufferin OPP Detachment

{CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless

you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe.

Good Morning,
During last nights Council Meeting, the following resolution was approved:
Moved by Martin  Seconded by Manktelow

THAT after further discussion and consideration of the OPP Detachment Boards Proposal put
forth by the Town of Grand Valley on July 20, 2021, and to support a made in Dufferin
proposal, supported by all municipalities in Dufferin;

THAT Mono Council hereby supports the proposal which will consist of four OPP Police
Services Boards as follows:

1 —Town of Orangeville

2 —Town of Shelburne

3 —Townships of Melancthon and Mulmur and the Town of Mono

4 —Township of Amaranth and East Garafraxa and the Town of Grand Valley “Carried”

We have consensus! Meghan will be preparing the submission to SOLGEN on their portal. Thank you
Meghan for bringing this together.
Mark Early, CMO, RPP, MCIP
Chief Administrative Officer
Town of Mono
519.941.3599, 226
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